
OUR LADY’S

A very warm welcome back and a happy new year to all of our children and
families. We hope you have enjoyed all of the Christmas festivities with your
families and are looking forward to another exciting term in school. 

YEAR 2 ASSESSMENT MORNING 

NEWS

YEAR 6 SATS MEETING
A gentle reminder that this Thursday
9th January, Miss Wallace will be
hosting an information meeting
regarding the end of Key Stage 2
assessments and booster sessions. We
would really encourage all of our Y6
parents to be there if possible. The
meeting will take place in the school
hall at 9:05am.

MONDAY 6TH JANUARY 2025

On Friday 10th January, Miss
Cunningham will be hosting an
information morning regarding
Year 2 assessments. Again, this will
be a very useful morning as it
outlines key information for later in
the school year. This will be held in
the school hall at 9:05am. 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES
In the coming weeks, we will be
restarting our rota of class
assemblies. A reminder of the dates
for this half term can be found below.
As always, they will be in the school
hall at 9am. Key Stage 2 assemblies
will take place in Spring 2. 

Tuesday 28th January - Year 2
Tuesday 4th February - Year 1

Tuesday 11th February - Reception
 

WELCOME BACK!

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMME
An early date for the diaries for the first
parent meeting as part of the
Sacramental Programme for Year 3. The
meeting will take place at Our Lady’s
Church at 6pm on Wednesday 15th
January. Children are welcome to come
with you as it will give them the perfect
opportunity to meet their cathecists.



THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT
MR A CREGAN

HEADTEACHER

"May you shine with the light of Christ in the new year” 

We are always delighted to
welcome our families in to school
to get a flavour of what is
happening in the classroom. This
half term, we will be hosting
English and Phonics workshops
with all dates below for your
convenience.

Tuesday 14th January
 Reception and Key Stage 1

Phonics Workshop
Wednesday 15h January

Year 3 and 4 Parent Workshop
Thursday 16th January

Year 5 and 6 Parent Workshop

PARENT WORKSHOPSSWIMMING
A reminder that Year 3 will continue
to go swimming as part of their
curriculum lessons on Tuesdays until
half term. Please can we ensure that
all children have their swimming bags
with them on these afternoons. 

EXTRA CURRICULAR CLUBS
A separate letter will follow with this
half term’s offer of extra curricular
clubs for all classes. All clubs can be
booked via Parent Pay and do fill up
quickly. 

PTA FOOLS
A big thank you to our amazing
FOOLs (Friends of Our Lady’s) for all
of the fantastic events they arranged
in the build up to Christmas. Please
keep an eye out for upcoming events
and any volunteers going forward
would be most welcome. 

SNOW/ADVERSE WEATHER
As the weather continues to test
us, please can we ask that you send
in spare dry clothes e.g. tights,
socks so the children can enjoy the  
festive weather. Wellies are also
advised! 


